
 RESOLUTION #___________________ 
 

RESOLUTION AUTHORIZING REFUND OF OVERPAYMENT OF TAXES 
 

------------------------------------------------------------ 
 
WHEREAS, the Law Offices of Richard J. Maita, of Asheville, recently uploaded a deed for recording with 

the Buncombe County Register of Deeds, rather than the Haywood County Register of 
Deeds as required (said deed attached hereto as Exhibit A); and 

 
WHEREAS, as a result, the Law Offices of Richard J. Maita erroneously paid to the Buncombe County 

Register of Deeds an excise tax of $350.00 on May 25, 2018; and  
 
WHEREAS, pursuant to N.C. Gen. Stat. §105-228.37, the Law Offices of Richard J. Maita made timely 

written request for a refund of overpayment of excise tax caused by the error, a copy of 
which is attached hereto as Exhibit B, and, further, the deed has been properly recorded in 
Haywood County, along with appropriate payment of excise taxes; and  

 
WHEREAS, this Board having considered this request and upon motion made, seconded, and duly 

adopted has determined that it is in the best interests of the citizens and residents of the 
County that this request be granted. 

 
NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED by the Board of Commissioners for the County of Buncombe as follows: 
 

1. That the County Manager or her designee is hereby authorized to process a refund to the 
Law Offices of Richard J. Maita in the amount of $350.00 in accordance with N.C. Gen. Stat. 
§ 105-228.37. 

 
2. That this resolution shall be effective upon its adoption. 

 
This the 19th day of June, 2018.  
 
ATTEST                             BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS FOR THE 
                     COUNTY OF BUNCOMBE 
 
 
___________________________        By: _____________________________ 
Lamar Joyner, Clerk                        Brownie Newman, Chairman 
  
 
APPROVED AS TO FORM 
 
 
___________________________ 
County Attorney  
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Brandon Freeman

From: Jennifer Wilson <jennifer@MaitaLaw.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 29, 2018 3:09 PM
To: Brandon Freeman
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Recording in wrong county
Attachments: 2018_05_25008[2].pdf

CAUTION: External email. Do not click links or open attachments unless verified. Use the "Phish Alert" button to report all 
suspicious email. 

 

 

Buncombe County Board of Commissioners, 
 

On May 25th our office e-recorded the attached deed in Buncombe County.  The property is located in 
Haywood County.  We are requesting a refund for the $350.00 excise tax that was paid.  I apologize for the 
error.  Please let me know if you have any questions.  
 

Thank you for your time. 
 
***Please note: Due to the increasing number of fraudulent official checks all cash to close from out of state banks must be 
WIRED to our trust account.  We will take official checks drawn on LOCAL Banks in our area only. No exceptions*** 
 

Jennifer P. Wilson 
  

NC Bar State Certified Paralegal 
Law Offices of Richard J. Maita 
35A Montford Avenue 
Asheville, NC 28801 
  

828-236-1888 Phone 
828-236-1887 Fax 
 
*The best compliment I can receive is a referral of your family, friends and colleagues** 
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